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[bookmark: Text1]Dear      ,
Re:  Recognition Letter
I felt compelled to share this letter with you, about an extraordinary educator on your staff, one who has acknowledged and embraced assistive technology tools as a proven way to improve students’ reading and writing skills. Using assistive technology to accommodate learning difficulties is a way to level the widest of inequalities.
[bookmark: Text2]Here is how it happened:      , committed to student success, set aside time to learn new assistive technology techniques and taught students how to integrate them into daily use.  
[bookmark: Text3]Please personally congratulate       the next time you come face to face. 
[bookmark: Text4]Your leadership has made tools available, but       has stepped up and made sure they are in the hands of students and that they are achieving better results in their knowledge and skill sets.  
Having strong, committed educators in our schools brings us closer to our dreams of an ideal learning environment for all students. 
Sincerely, 
[bookmark: Text6]     
[bookmark: Text7]     
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